
Sayyid Al-Hakeem: Babylon needs concerted effort to keep pace with other
provinces’ development process

At the gathering of the Bani Muslim Al-Aqiliyah tribe, with the esteemed presence of shieks and

dignitaries in Babylon, and at the residence of the late Sheikh Na'ma Al-Muslimawi on 3/5/2024,

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, affirmed that the purpose of the

visit is to engage and address the concerns and needs of the citizens. H.E. pointed out that

Babylon needs a doubled effort to keep pace with the development process in other provinces,

expressing his confidence in the new government in Babylon to start the process of positive

accumulation. H.E. emphasized that Iraq has an unprecedented opportunity to capitalize on the

security and political situation, as well as the regional and international environment keen on

Iraq's stability.

H.E. also emphasized that international response to Iraq's opportunities is evidence of

interest in it and an understanding of its stability, urging attention to projects that seek to

spread  discouragement  and  magnify  failure  as  a  general  condition,  stating  that  Iraq  is

successful by all measures despite observations, and successful officials must be supported and

encouraged.


